
 

 

 

  
09/05/2024 
 
 
Dear  
 
FOI Request – ATISN 19504 
 
 
Information requested 
 
Thank you for your request which I received on 24 April 2024. You asked: 
 
Please advise: 
 
1. The annual budget for the Equality and Human Rights Division of the Welsh Government 
for 2023/24. 
 
2. The number of staff currently employed by the Equality and Human Rights Division of the 
Welsh Government and their salaries. 
 
3. A list of groups funded by the Equality and Human Rights Division and the amounts paid 
in 2023/24. 
 
Our response  
 
Questions 1 and 3 have previously been published in the response to FOI 20242, see here: 
FOI release 20242: Equalities and Human Rights budget | GOV.WALES.     
 
For question 2, the following table provides a breakdown of the numbers of staff employed 
within the Equality and Human Rights Division as of 4 May, at each grade, alongside the 
current civil service pay range for that grade.   
 

Grade No. Full time equivalent staff 
within Equality and Human 
Rights 

Civil Service pay range for 
the grade 

Deputy Director 1  

Grade 7 7 £56,112 - £67,095 

Senior Executive Officer 12 £43,785 - £51,839 

Higher Executive Officer 11.3 £34,083 - £41,675 

Executive Officer 5 £28,245 - £32,141 

Team Support 3 £23,258 - £26,901 

Total   

 
Next steps 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you can ask 
for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response. Requests for an 
internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s Freedom of Information 
Officer at:  
 
Information Rights Unit,  
Welsh Government, 

https://www.gov.wales/atisn20242


Cathays Park,  
Cardiff,  
CF10 3NQ  
 
or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales 
 
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above.     
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:   
 
Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire,  
SK9 5AF. 
 
However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a complaint until it 
has been through our own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely 
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